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Furthermore, attached please find comments previously submitted to FDEP in opposition of this 

effort incorporated herein by reference. 

 

Waterkeepers Florida urges you to deny FDEP's application package for assumption of Clean 

Water Act Section 404 authority in order to ensure that our water resources retain the critical 

federal protections and oversight that our wetlands and vulnerable water resources so desperately 

need.  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Kelly Cox, Esq. 

General Counsel, Miami Waterkeeper 

On behalf of Waterkeepers Florida 

 


